
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parents Evenings 
There will be a second hand school uniform table in the foyer at Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 4th and 
Wednesday 5th April.  Any unwanted uniform can be brought in before then.  All proceeds will go towards 
equipping the School House. 

 
 

FOSS 
Woodland Wander 
Please don’t forget to join in this social event (inc. dogs) on Sunday 2nd April.  This involves a circular walk 
round Slingsby.  Meet on the village green at 11am.  Wellies will be needed! 

 
 

Scarecrow Event 
A reminder that Scarecrow entry forms should be returned to the school by hand or by post no later than 
9am Tuesday, 25th April 2017.  Please attach/enclose £2 in payment for your entry.  More forms are 
available from school, the school website or the FOSS Facebook page.    
 
Scarecrows will need to be on display between 12 noon on the Saturday (29th April) and 4pm on the 
Monday (1st May) 
 
Refreshments and trails will be provided by FOSS on the Saturday and Sunday at the Slingsby Methodist 
Chapel. Contributions of baking for this ‘pop up’ café will be gratefully received.   There will also be a ‘pre 
loved’ children’s stall with quality children’s toys and clothing, any donations for this stall can be dropped 
off at school from now on. A rota for the ‘pop up’ café on the Saturday and Sunday is on the noticeboard in 
school for people to volunteer.  On May Day itself, FOSS will have a bottle stall on the village green.  
Donations of bottles can be left in the school entrance in the week commencing 24th April; any volunteers 
to help run this stall would be appreciated. 

 
 

Multiskills Club 
As from next week payments of £2.00 per sessions should be made direct to Mr Mulholland for this club. 
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Art Club 
Just a reminder, that there will be no Art club on Friday 7th April. We are very sad to say that Mrs Wilson is 
no longer able to lead this club as she has taken up employment with longer hours. We would like to thank 
her very much for everything she has done; the children have really enjoyed it! We are very happy to 
announce that after Easter Ms Wray has agreed to take on Art Club, and we are all excited to have her on 
board. Due to her working patterns the club will run from 3.45pm to 4.45pm. Staff in school will sort the 
children out until she arrives. The first club after half term will be on April 28th. 

 
 

Bag2school 
Please find these in your child’s bookbag.  They are for items of clothing, shoes, hats, belts, handbags, ties 
and soft toys that you no longer want.  Once filled the bags should be left on the ramp outside the Reading 
Room by 9am  on Friday 5th May.  They will be collected by Bag2School, weighed and we will be paid by the 
total weight.  More bags are available from the table in the school entrance. 

 
 

Special Easter Lunch 
 
School Dinner on Friday 7th April will be: 
 

Hot Dogs with Vegetable Sticks and Potato Wedges, followed by Easter Chocolate Cake. 
 
A vegetarian alternative is available, but only by prior arrangement with Sally; please inform her by 
Tuesday 4th April if you would prefer this option. 

 
 
 
 


